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Thank you, Mr. President,

I thank the Delegation of Ethiopia for their presentation.

Indonesia welcomes the second Growth and Transformation Plan (GTP II) from 2016 to 2020 to reduce poverty through inclusive and sustainable economic growth.

Indonesia takes a positive note of the implementation of the National Human Rights Action Plan II. 

On top of these developments, Indonesia would like to recommend the following to the Government of Ethiopia:

1. To fully implement the recently completed draft legislation to further strengthen the Ethiopian Human Rights Commission.
2. To continue mainstreaming disability rights in its national legislations.
3. To further align the achievement of the 2030 Agenda for Sustainable Development with the human rights agenda including through collaboration with other countries.

We wish the Government of Ethiopia a successful review.

Thank you, Mr. President.
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